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No. NH/33044/2/88-DO 11 ‘ Dated the 22nd March, 1990
To v
All Regional Officers/Engineering Liaison Officers of the Ministry.,

Subject: Execution of bridge works on National Highways and under centrally financed schemes - Sub-soil investigations.

Please refer to Ministry’s circular letter No. NH-33044/2/88-DO II dated 21-3-1990 wherein the PWD have
been directed to take necessary steps for supervising the works of soil investigations for National Highway
Projects. In this connection, you are also directed to make periodic visits to the sites where such investigation
works are being carried out so as to ensure that the required supervision is being exercised. In case of any
deficiencies being observed in the work, the matter may be brought to the notice of the State Chief Engineer
under intimation to this Ministry for taking appropriate corrective steps.




